
ATTN: OGT 2 RESIDENTS  

 

 
June 09, 2025 

 

Attn: Oriole Residents,  

 

Please note ALL PUMPING CORP will be onsite the 

week of June 16 thru June 20, 2025, to perform 

cleaning on the Oriole’s 7 storm drainages.  The 

company will begin in the building U parking lot.  

 

Please note if your vehicle is parked near a storm 

drainage during the time of cleaning. We kindly ask 

that you move your vehicle to the guest parking 

space in the building you reside in.  

  

Thank you for your cooperation,  

OGT II Mgmt. 


